
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Mayor's Office 

MEMORANDUM
TO: Peter Ribbens, Assembly President  

Members, KPB Assembly 

FROM: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

DATE: June 5, 2025 

RE: Ordinance 2024-19-38, Appropriating an Additional $150,029.03 to the Special 
Assessment Fund for the Rollins Way Road Improvement Assessment District 
(Mayor) 

The KPB code-required prepayments were not paid in full at least 15 days prior to the date of the 
public hearing date on this ordinance. Therefore, I am requesting that the Assembly amend its June 
17, 2025 meeting agenda to withdraw this item from the agenda prior to public hearing.  

KPB staff will work with the sponsor of this RIAD project to see if this project will be able to 
move forward in a different manner. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 


